R. R, & Lenroxville
Lennoxville Que,
July 19,1970

Dear Mr., Iow;

I am a studernt member ip the society, apd from
the jourpal, I learned that you were ir charge
of comet and rova activities, I am writing you
in regard to the comet Neujmin that will be
returning soor.

I recertly read in the 1970 World Almapac, that
the comet teujmin will be returpipg ip August

of this year. Could you pleme sepd me the
approxoma te magrnatudes of this comet, as well as
its right ascepsion apd decliration. Although

I was unable to get any picturee of comet Benret,
I would like %o try my luck at this one. Could
you please serd me apy informetion opn this,

My camers is a very old bellows type Kodak, but
1 have been able to take some very good pictures
of the moou and star treils with 1it,

Could you plesse tell me how I could make
reports of my observations & this comet.

Yours Truely,

772«”7‘:2-?/ ﬂ ‘
Murray Dewing ﬁ“’”??/
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